
Members of the committee,

Please oppose HB 3119. As a resident of the St. Johns neighborhood in Portland I live sandwiched 
between busy roads with plenty of trucks. The diesel exhaust of these trucks is a major health hazard 
for our community. These highways run by our schools and parks, so our children breath in these diesel
exhaust pollutants damaging their lungs causing asthma and other health conditions. 

There is no technical reason why we need to delay regulations to promote electric trucks. Electric 
trucks are already a feasible option for companies. Look no further than our own Portland Mayor Keith 
Wilson's trucking company, Titan Freight Systems, which has been leading the way in switching to 
electric trucking and proving that its an economically feasible action. 

Additionally in my very own neighborhood we have Daimler, a company that is leading the way in 
manufacturing electric trucks. Daimler has shown that manufacturing electric trucks is possible. By 
slowing these regulations, Daimler would also be slowing their own business growth into the future 
electric trucking market. 

Please reject HB 3119 and its delays to our clean air future. 

Thank you for your consideration.
Dylan Hinson
Portland, Oregon


